
 

 

 

 

February 13, 2018 

 

Donna Buff 
Clerk to the County Commission 
PO Box 1578 
Gastonia, NC  28053-1578 
 
RE: ETJ Board Appointment 
 
 
Dear Ms. Buff: 
 
The Belmont City Council is establishing a new advisory committee, the Historic Preservation 
Commission, in keeping with Section 19.5 of the Belmont Land Development Code.  The Council 
interviewed ETJ resident Stacy Manning on January 22, 2018 and approved a motion to recommend her 
appointment for this board to the County Commission.  This would be for a three year term beginning in 
March of 2018. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Shelley DeHart, AICP 
Director of Planning 


